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Hope you’ve all had a good Week. It’s that time of year again and on Wednesday we had our FoSPS Fete planning meeting and as always, we need Volunteers to help with the set up and running of various stalls and activities on the day. If you can help, please let us know, either you’ll find one of us on the playground most days or let the school office know and they can pass on the message. Thank you!! 

Dates for your Diary- 
Rock and Roll Bingo FUN for all the family - more info and date to follow – keep an eye on our FB page. 
Summer Fete – 21st June 2024  

We have set up a new “open” Friends of Stottesdon CofE primary school (FoSPS) Facebook page where you’ll find, General FoSPS info and accurate information on upcoming events & Fundraisers. Please do give us a like & follow! link below: -
https://www.facebook.com/FoSPS96 
If you have any fundraising suggestions, please do let us know – either jot them down and hand into the school office, find one of us on the playground or join us at our next FoSPS meeting- date will be on our FB page soon.
Chair – Richard Gough
Secretary – Ginny Allen
Treasurer – France Pioger
Other key members 
Natalie Underhill
Lauren & David Walker
Lilly Roberts
Jessica Ralph
Claire James 
Emma Giles 
Cat Middleton
Alastair & Jane McNaughton
Katie Jones
